
CITY COUNCIL RETREAT 
 

 
 
Special Meeting       May 5, 2015 
9:00 a.m. Antioch Water Park  
 4701 Lone Tree Way 
 
 
On May 5, 2015, the retreat was called to order at 8:45 a.m.  All members of the City 
Council were present. 
 
Staff present:   
Steve Duran, City Manager  
Michelle Fitzer, Administrative Services Director   
Consultants Kendall and Steve Flint of Flint Strategies facilitated the workshop. 
 
No public comments were taken, as no members of the public were present. 
 
The Council worked with Ms. Flint on various teambuilding and governance discussions 
and exercises until 11:45 a.m., at which time the meeting was adjourned for lunch.   
 
Council reconvened at 12:30 p.m. once a quorum was present.  The Council continued 
to work with Ms. Flint on various teambuilding and governance discussions/exercises 
until 1:55 p.m., at which time the retreat was adjourned. 


